
Congolese News Agency
Publishes Interview on U.S.
Blockade of Cuba

Kinshasa, September 25 (RHC)-- The Congolese Press Agency has published information on the damage
caused to Cuba by the unjust economic, financial and commercial blockade imposed by the United States
for more than half a century.

The news agency of the African country presented the declarations made by Cuba's ambassador to the
Democratic Republic of Congo, Marcelo Caballero, who pointed out that the U.S. hostile policy remains
firmly in place.

Caballero also said that during the 70th Session of the General Assembly of the Organization of the UN,
as every year, Cuba will present its resolution against that coercive policy.

In this regard, he said Cuba counts on the vote of the Democratic Republic of Congo, which he thanked
for its support in all previous votes.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/70382-congolese-news-agency-publishes-
interview-on-us-blockade-of-cuba
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